
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday, March 4, 2008 at 7:40 p.m. at the Second Floor Meeting Room at City 
Hall Annex, McCusker Building, 344 Broadway, Cambridge, Massachusetts, on 
an application for a Major Amendment to Special Permit #202 at 21 Brookline 
Street, by First Cambridge Real Estate, to  reduce by one the number of parking 
spaces in the development to accommodate fully protected bicycle parking 
spaces in the garage as allowed in Section 20.304.6 - Parking Space Allocation 
(in the Central Square Overlay District),  and Section 6.35 and 6.35.1 - Relief 
from Parking Requirements of the Zoning Ordinance.  No other aspects or 
conditions of the special permit have changed.     
 
Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, 
Cambridge, Massachusetts and at the Community Development Department, 
344 Broadway.  Questions concerning the petition may be addressed to Liza 
Paden at 617-349-4647, email lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 


